; League of Women Voters - _Members, Friends
AII are welcome to join us for a Community Case Study Meeting
Sunday July 26, 2020, 7:00pm

During the past year our League, along with Leagues throughout the
country, have been involved with a program begun by Harvard Professor
David Moss, author of Democracy: A Case Study. He believes the case
study method is especially effective for teaching high school students about
democracy and civic engagement. His team, in cooperation with the
League, has offered teachers, sponsored by local leagues, the opportunity
to attend workshops to learn the Case Study Method to use in their
classrooms. For a more complete discussion of this process locally please
go online to: www.lwvwc.org and read about our teacher, Melissa Becker,
and her workshop experience in the Spring 2020 Voter newsletter.

Melissa will be presenting Democracy and Women’s Rights in America:
The Fight over the ERA to introduce the case study method to our

community. Originally the program was scheduled for April at Warren Area
High School. However, we had to reschedule and change to a Zoom format
for this July 26 meeting.

All participants will receive a copy of the case study via email after
registering for the program on the Warren League website: www.lwvwc.org
You will have a week or so to read the material; it is very interesting
reading! You may need to learn how to use the Zoom app on your home
computer or device. We are hoping that many of you will participate in the
program; however, if you are not comfortable participating, we hope you
will still join us to meet Melissa and hopefully some of her students, to
watch and to listen. If your internet is not the best, it is possible to call in by
phone for audio only. A few days before the meeting you will receive in
your email the invitation to join the Zoom mesting.

We very much look forward to welcoming you to this meeting. We hope you
will make yourself comfortable, tune us in and learn some history!



